
 

 

 

DOT NEW ENTRANT SAFETY AUDIT
  

 
Safety Audit Preparation & Submission Fee - $150.00 

 

Motor carriers must undergo a Safety Audit within the first 12 months of their operations to complete the 
New Entrant Program. 

A Safety Audit is a review of a motor carrier’s records designed to verify that a carrier has basic safety management 
controls in place to ensure compliance with applicable Federal Motor Carrier Safety Regulations (FMCSRs), 
Hazardous Materials Regulations (HMRs), and related record-keeping requirements. 
 
How is a Safety Audit conducted? 

The audit is conducted by an FMCSA-certified auditor at the carrier’s place of business, or electronically, by 

submitting relevant documents to FMCSA online or via mail or fax. FMCSA will tell carriers which type of audit they 

have been selected for by phone or mail. 

During the Safety Audit, carriers will be asked to submit documentation which verifies that they have established 

effective safety management controls. Auditors may request documents related to drivers and vehicles, as well as 

general operating procedures and record-keeping requirements. 

What violations would cause a carrier to automatically fail a Safety Audit? 

Carriers will be notified of all violations found during a Safety Audit and provided an explanation of how to address 

their safety problems. Some violations are deemed egregious enough to cause the carrier to automatically fail the 

Safety Audit. 

 

 

 

 

 
What happens when a carrier passes or fails a Safety Audit? 
 
Once the Safety Audit is complete, the auditor will review the findings with the carrier. Within 45 days, the carrier will 
receive written notification from FMCSA confirming that they have passed or failed. 
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Automatic Failure Violations: 


